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Greetings!

We are excited as we wrap up our first full month here in Paraguay! We’ve been
staying busy to say the least, and we’re even more excited about what God is
going to do in 2019 in this great country! Pastor Joey Bir and I have been working
on getting the Bible School ready for the kickoff of the new year. We expect to
see several new attendees this year! The Lambaré Central Church has been
having some great services this holiday season with several special programs
going on - all with packed out attendance! Additionally, the New Heights
Christian school just completed its school year with over 500 in attendance at the
Clousura. This is incredible because the majority of those in attendance are not
associated with the church so this has opened up doors for us to be able to
connect more closely with these youth and their families. I had a chance to work
on the campgrounds as we develop it for future camp meetings and national
retreats. The Bible School is also currently in expansion as we add a second floor
with additional class rooms. Finally, our new church launch in Caaguazu is
official! The new pastor showed up with his Search For Truth Bible Study that
had clearly been used a lot. He is already beginning to connect and establish
bible studies in this new town with excitement and a heavy burden! I had a
chance to visit and minister at one of our churches in a nearby town where we
had multiple reported healings and several filled and refilled with the Holy
Ghost! A CURRENT NEED that we have is additional funds for the Bible School
expansion (approximately $7,000). Thank you for your continued prayers and
support for the revival in Paraguay. We love and appreciate you all. God bless!

Jonathan & Christina Greer (And Judah & Micah)




